Motion to Approve the MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
Between GLOBAL PARTNERS IN HOPE and CENTRAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE

The Central Community College Board of Governors authorizes the College President to sign the

Memorandum of Understanding by and between Global Partners in Hope and Central Community College with
regards to “Salama Stoves.”

Approved by the Board of Governors on Oct. 19, 2023.

Rita Skiles, Chair
CCC Board of Governors
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MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
By and Between
GLOBAL PARTNERS IN HOPE and CENTRAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE

The purpose of this Memorandum of Understanding is to outline the relationship and expectations between
Global Partners in Hope (“GPiH”) and Central Community College (“CCC”), with regards to “Salama Stoves”.

This Memorandum of Understanding identifies the commitment of CCC, a multicampus community college
dedicated to students, community, innovation, and student success, to partner and collaborate with GPiH, a
non-profit organization dedicated to community development of under-resourced communities and ensuring
that women and children not only survive but thrive for generations in under-served regions of French-
speaking West Africa.

GPiH agrees to partner with CCC to provide funding in the amount of Two Thousand Dollars ($2,000USD) to be
designated toward the purchase of a pinch roller for the welding program of CCC.

GPiH agrees to provide CCC with funding of an additional Two Thousand Dollars ($2,000USD) for the purchase
of raw materials necessary in the production of Salama Stoves.

CCC will provide materials, labor, and use of machinery, for the production of Salama Stoves.
CCC will be solely responsible for acquiring raw materials necessary to produce Salama Stoves.

CCC will consult with Dr. Coleen Stice if there is a need to alter any portion of the production process before
implementing such alteration.

The Salama Stoves are being transferred to GPiH “as is” and GPiH agrees that it has the opportunity to inspect
all Salama Stoves prior to taking delivery. CCC makes no warranty as to the quality and condition of the Salama

Stoves. CCC shall have no liability for any damage, loss, or injury upon delivery of the Salama Stoves to GPiH.

CCC agrees to store completed Salama Stoves for a period of up to six (6) months on CCC’s premises at no
charge to GPiH.

GPiH agrees to assume responsibility for shipping and delivery of completed Salama Stoves to its international
partners on the continent of Africa.

GPiH and CCC mutually agree that cancellation of this Memorandum of Understanding may be initiated by
either party upon thirty (30) days written notice to the other party.

This Memorandum of Understanding was executed this day of ,2023.
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GLOBAL PARTNERS IN HOPE (“GPiH")

N

lan Vickers, President and Chief Executive Officer

CENTRAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE

By:

(Printed name)
(Title)
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